
Senco Drop-in Session
Wednesday 10th January ‘24

School Hall 
2.45pm-3.30pm. 

We are delighted to have Sally Tittle and Poppy Cain from the LA SEND 
Engagement Team to share the new SENDLO website with our parents and 
carers. This will be an informal, interactive session where information on the 
wealth of support and resources for Special Educational Needs and Disabilities 
from the Local Authority will be shared. There will be an opportunity to chat, 
have a cuppa and talk all things SEND.
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